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June 2021

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. J oseph lorio who
during the 2020-2021 school year, served as a long-term, daily substitute teacher, here at
the Forked River Elementary School. He covered a broad range of teaching positions
including kindergarten through fourth grade general education classes, self-contained and
behavioral disability classes, as well as special subject area classes. Mr. Iorio also
completed his Student Teaching Internship in both elementary education and special
education with us during the 2019-2020 school year.

Over the last two academic school years, Mr. Iorio has demonstrated excellence in
all areas. He provided students with a well-structured, rigorous, and caring learning
environment. Mr. lorio developed high-quality lessons that were creative,
developmentally appropriate, and aligned with the current standards and district
curriculum. His interpersonal skills with students, parents, and our staff has provided a
lasting impression of Mr. Iorio as a dedicated and caring professional educator.

It is without hesitation that I recommend Mr. Iorio for employment within his
areas of certification. He has a bright future! If1 may be of further assistance, please
contact me at 609-971-2080. I would be happy to discuss Mr. Iorio’s qualifications,

Sincerely,

/
v/
Eric Fiedler
Principal
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